If you are having problems seeing this newsletter, please click here to view

On this month's episode of Light

Matters, we'll see how a smartphone

app could help cars drive themselves.

we'll also check out some of the latest

efforts to integrate optical technologies

with electronics for computing,

communications and more. But first

we'll take a look at some novel methods

for imaging, and learning about, the ARERL
brain. BT

Starting in February, new Light Matters episodes will debut on the last Wednesday
of every month. Join us again Feb. 24 for highlights from the Photonics West
convention and expo!
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